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Friday 6th October 2023  

  

Dear Parents,   

  

As some of you may be aware Mrs Wilson is leaving us at half term to work across 

Aspire Academy trust to take up an area SENCO role for one day a week alongside 

a role as SENCO for another trust. Her final day at Biscovey Nursery and Infants’ 

Acdemy as SENCO will be Friday 20th October 2023.                                

  

I am sure you will join us in congratulating her on her new roles and thanking her for 

her outstanding work in supporting our pupils during her time here at Biscovey 

Nursery and Infants’ Academy.   

  

Joining us as our SENCO is Jamie Bignell. Miss Bignell already works at the Junior 

School and has previously taught here at the Infants’. Miss Bignell working across 

both Biscovey schools will have many benefits and will support the transition for our 

pupils.   

  

Mrs Wilson and Miss Bignell will be hosting an informal coffee morning on Friday 13th 

October at 9.00am where you will have the opportunity to meet Miss Bignell, giving 

her the opportunity to get to know some of you in person as she takes up her new 

role.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Bullock  

 

Head of School  
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